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26-.1u1-2013 

Dione Schulze - Attorneys 

507 Place d'Armes #1100 

Montreal Quebec 

H2Y 2W8 

Attention: 
	

Mr. David Schulze 

Subject: 
	

Reply to your letter dated July 8th, 2013 concerning the Labrador-Island 

Transmission Link Project (Transmission Project) 

Dear: 
	

Mr. Schulze 

In response to your letter to regarding the Transmission Project, on behalf of Nalcor Energy 

- Lower Churchill Project, I would like to provide the following response. 

The Project has been copied on correspondence from the Canadian Environmental 

Assessment Agency (CEAA) indicating that they would be meeting with Conseil des Innus de 

Ekuanitshit in relation to the Comprehensive Study report that has been produced by CEAA. 

The Project was also copied on correspondence from the Province of Newfoundland and 
Labrador addressed to the Conseil des Innus de Ekuanitshit regarding the Red Wine 

Mountain Caribou herd. The Project will defer to the Federal and Provincial authorities in 

leading the dialogue regarding this important issue to all parties concerned. We have and 

will continue to provide Provincial and Federal regulatory authorities with information 

related to the Project for their review and consideration, and will also consult with 

aboriginal groups in accordance with the consultation guidelines and protocols established 

for the Project. 

Related to the project specific information available on the Transmission Project at this 

time, I would like to confirm that no new information is currently available beyond that 

provided through the environmental assessment process. More specifically and in relation 

to caribou, Nalcor has provided Ekuanitshit with an extensive body of material including 
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component studies, the environmental impact statement, and also supplemental 

information to the EIS. 

I would like to confirm that as new information is obtained and becomes available the 
Project will make this information available to yourselves and the Provincial and Federal 

authorities for further consultation and engagement, including any appropriate meetings, 

at that time. 

Based on the above and the nature of the meeting on July 30th I would like to thank you for 

your invitation to participate but a representative from the Project will not be in 

attendance. 

Regards 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Marion Organ 

Environment and Regulatory Compliance Manager 

Lower Churchill Project 
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